
RD Escobar:  pays courtesy call, attends LEDIP IAC in Iloilo City   

By:  Mercy J. Gabasa 

 

ILOILO CITY, JANUARY 23, 2024 – The new Acting Regional Director (RD) Antonio C. Escobar 
paid courtesy call and attended/actively participated in the Service and Program Mapping of Line 
Agencies, an Inter-agency Convergence (IAC) conducted by Iloilo City Local Economic 
Development and Investment Promotion (LEDIP).  
 

City Mayor Jerry Treῆas, warmly welcome the 
new CDA Director and expressed his full 
support to the agency toward an enhanced 
services for the cooperative sector in the city.  
 
The CDA, on the other hand is one among the 
identified agencies to attend the 1st 
convergence meeting of LEDIP, that aims to 
map out the services and programs of the 

agencies that barangay beneficiaries can access/avail, look for potential partnerships and identify 
focal persons (permanent and alternate) to each agency.    
 
Both activities were also attended by the writer, Sr. 
CDS Mary Grace M. Sangcada, Registration 
Section, Acting Sr. CDS Rosa V. Alisin, Cooperative 
Development Project Assistance Section (CPDAS) 
and Ma. Arlene B. Cedullo, CDS II, Iloilo City.  
Acting Director Escobar is a Supervising 
Cooperative Development Specialist (SCDS) from 
Davao RXI EO, Davao City.  He replaced Director 
Nora P. Patron, PhD, who is now a retired employee 
of CDA effective January 16, 2024. 
 
The Turn over and Installation Ceremony of the new Acting Director will be undertaken on January 
24, 2024 at Iloilo National High School Faculty And Employees Multi-Purpose Cooperative (INHS 
FEM-PC) Conference Hall, La Paz, Iloilo City.  
 
It will be attended by CDA officials from Head Office, invited and selected partners from LGUs, 

CDCs and 
Cooperatives. 
After the 
installation RD 
Escobar is 
planning to 
conduct Courtesy 
Calls to 6 
provinces, 2 
Highly Urbanized 

Cities and Leganes, Iloilo where the CDA Regional Office is located.  
 

-end- 


